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Over the last six months, the University of Wyoming Budget Office and WyoCloud team have 
been busy developing the new WyoCloud Planning and Budgeting system to be released on 
January 22nd, 2018. In preparation for the new system’s release, the WyoCloud team would like 
to invite the campus community to attend a townhall on Tuesday, December 12th from 9:00 – 
10:30 AM in the Berry Center Auditorium (room 133).   

The UW Budget Office will share more details about how the WyoCloud Planning and Budgeting 
system will streamline and simplify the integrated budgeting, planning, and forecasting 
processes to support the University’s strategic plan and enhance data informed decision 
making. The townhall will also feature a demonstration of the system and an opportunity for 
campus to ask the WyoCloud team questions.  

For more information, please visit the Planning and Budgeting page on the WyoCloud website.  

 

http://www.uwyo.edu/wyocloud/planning-and-budgeting-cloud-service/

